
Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. 
City of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mayor Allen: 

November 27, 1964 

I would like to thank you very much for the most interesting 
information which you sent me. 

As an owner and director of the Braves, I look forward, with 
great enthusiasm, to the time when w e will play our games in your fine 
City. In the meantime, I am looking forward to meeting you at an early 
date, and hope that, perhaps, during one of your trips to New York 
you might call me. 

F. W. Hellman 
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